
 

 

 

 

 
 

Friday 11th November 2022 

Dear Parents/Carers,  

Ofsted News 

I am pleased to share with you the Ofsted report which has been published following the inspection which took place 

in school over two days at the start of October.  

We are absolutely thrilled with the outcome of the inspection which has graded our school as ‘Good’ in all areas.  

We feel that this report has really captured the essence of our ‘Make a Difference’ school culture – and everything 

that we aim to be.  

Over the two day inspection, all aspects of school life were scrutinised by the team of three inspectors who worked 

closely with the school staff. It was an intense couple of days where we were able to show the inspectors how good 

our school is. All children’s behaviour was exemplary (as is usually the case) and those children who were chosen to 

speak to inspectors did so with honesty and respect.  

I would like to take this opportunity to thank all of the staff for their hard work, not only during the inspection, but 

every day of the school year to make this school the special place that it is. I am glad that this is recognised officially in 

the report. I would also like to thank those of you who took time to speak to the inspectors for the feedback that you 

gave to them as well as to you all for your ongoing support for the school.  

Please follow this link to the final report. 

Warmest regards 

 

Mrs Essex 
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https://www.robertmellors.notts.sch.uk/wp-content/uploads/sites/3/2022/11/10241312-Robert-Mellors-Primary-Academy-144979-Final-PDF.pdf

